
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Building a Diverse STEM Pipeline in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Society for the Advancement of 
Chicanos/Hispanics and Native Americans in Science (SACNAS), located at 1754 Technology 
Dr., Suite 212, San Jose, CA 95110. 
 
The funding would be used to offer students supports such as mentorship, career exposure and 
soft skills training, networking opportunities, and internships that complement their academic 
goals and amplify an existing chapter-based network on college campuses to create a pipeline 
from community college through an advanced degree and into the STEM workforce. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ZOE LOFGREN 
Member of Congress 
 


